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ADDITIONAL INFORMATION TO THE ANNUAL REPORT
FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31 DECEMBER 2018

Reference is made to the annual report of IGG Inc (the “Company”, together with its
subsidiaries, the “Group”) for the year ended 31 December 2018 published on 29
March 2019 (the “2018 Annual Report”). Unless otherwise stated, capitalized terms
used in this announcement shall have the same meanings as defined in the 2018
Annual Report.

Rule 17.07 of the Listing Rules requires that an issuer must disclose in its annual
report and interim report, among others, the aggregate number of options granted
during the financial year/period to, among others, (i) employees working under
employment contracts that are regarded as “continuous contracts” for the purpose of
the Employment Ordinance; (ii) suppliers of goods or services; and (iii) all other
participants as an aggregate whole.

The Board would like to inform the shareholders and potential investors of the
Company that the 150,000 Share Options granted on 23 August 2018 were granted to
an employee of the Group only. None of such Share Options was granted to the
Group’s suppliers and other participants during the year ended 31 December 2018.

Save as disclosed above, all other information and content set out in the 2018 Annual
Report remain unchanged. This announcement is supplemental to and should be read
in conjunction with the 2018 Annual Report.
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